
Our OTIS programme (On Time, In School) is designed to promote
the importance of attendance.

Our whole school attendance since September 4th = 96.8%
National attendance = 93.4% 

Attendance this week
EYFS + KS1 Winners =Year 1= 97.5%

KS2 Winners = Year 4 & 5= 100%
Congratulations to our attendance winners this week

Moments Matter, Attendance Counts 

Dear all 
We commenced this week at school by celebrating Earth Day on Monday. Earth Day is an

annual event on April 22 to demonstrate support for environmental protection. The
theme for Earth Day 2024 was 'Planet vs. Plastics,' and we engaged our students in

various activities to raise awareness about the importance of preserving our planet and
reducing plastic waste.

Another fantastic Judo club session took place on Thursday morning. The children are
thoroughly enjoying learning about the sport and actively participating in the activities.

Don’t for Class photos on Tuesday, get practising those  smiles!!!!!

Enjoy your weekend

Tuesday 30th April 
Class Photos 



Dates for the Diary
There may be changes or additions to these dates, but we will endeavour to let you know

with as much notice as possible

Tuesday 30th April = Class Photos 
Thursday 2nd May = Polling day 
Thursday 2nd May= Reception Class trip to Manchester
runway
Monday 6th May = Bank Holiday
Monday 13th-17th May = Year 6 SATs 
Monday 20th-21st May =  Year 2 Camping at school 
Monday 20th May-23rd May = Year 6 Bike ability week 
Tuesday 21st May -23rd May = Book fair after school 
Wednesday 22nd May = Year 1 & 2 Infant Music Festival at The
Heath High school 
Friday 24th May = House day 5 Sports day. House colours to
be worn
Friday 24th May = School closes 
Monday 3rd June = INSET DAY 
Tuesday 4th June = INSET DAY 
Wednesday 5th June = School re-opens
Tuesday 18th June = Parents Evening 1
Thursday 20th June = Parents Evening 2  



Reception took time to
consider different ways

they could look after our
planet during Earth day.

They created an ocen
and thought about the

dangers to our Ocen life.

Year 2 created under
the sea silhouettes
to celebrate Earth
day. They talked

about plastic
pollution and the

impact that has on
our animals. 



Year 1 focused on the oceans and how important it
is to keep them clean. They then created their own

sea silhouette art.

Year 4 created some fantastic posters on what can
be done to make the Earth a better place.



Year 6 have created a poster of recommendations for
protecting our planet and reducing plastic 



Nia climbed Moel Famau last
weekend with her dance group

and raised £175 for new costumes

Dora took part in her first dance
show at the Brindley with her

dance group, Art in motion. Well
done Dora

Millie and Freya,
participated in the recent
Art in Motion dance show.
We have heard that it was
a fantastic show, and we

are proud of all the
students who took part.
Well done to everyone

involved!







As we move into the warmer months ahead, we would like to remind you that
pupils are able to wear summer uniforms after the Easter break.

Please note that sandals are NOT permitted as part of the uniform due to Health
and Safety reasons. We kindly ask for your cooperation in ensuring that your child

adheres to the uniform guidelines.

Please clearly mark all items of clothing with your child’s name

PLEASE SEE BELOW FOR A REMINDER OF THE UNIFORM THAT
THE CHILDREN CAN WEAR DURING THE SUMMER TERM

Grey tailored shorts / skirt
Plain white shirt, blouse or Polo shirt (short-sleeve, no tie) 
Green & white summer dress with long or short white socks
NO SANDALS 

Thank you for your continued support in helping us maintain a smart and appropriate
dress code for our students.





School Holidays can be
found on our school

website within the tab
heading

 ‘Parent information’
Paper copies can also be
found in the letter racks
outside the main school

office.



Recently, we have noticed a significant increase in the number of
vehicles parking in an unsafe manner during drop-off and pick-up times.
We understand that the school's location may pose challenges when it

comes to finding suitable parking spots. However, we kindly ask that you
remain mindful and considerate of others when parking your vehicles


